
The Circus is Coming!

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ,  

Thank you for your prayer and financial support for Turnabout Community Resource Center.  God continues to bless with great

volunteers, encouraging messages from you about your prayers, financial gifts, and bringing just the right people through the doors

for us to love and minister to. 

Saturday, February 25th, Peru Amateur Circus will perform at Western School at 2 & 4 pm.  There will also be a carnival at

Western from 1-6. Some of the proceeds from the circus will benefit Turnabout.  Please see the attached flyer for more information,

and use the QR code to purchase your tickets. We are grateful for the Turnabout board members that are working with Western

PTA and the circus crew to make this a fun family event. 

Below is a list of items that are needed at Turnabout. If God would lay it on your heart to help, you can drop items off at Turnabout

Monday – Friday between 11 & 3. 

1. Copier/printer paper 

2. Kleenex tissue 

3. Coffee pods  

4. Air freshener spray for the bathrooms

5. Postage Stamps  

May the LORD JESUS continue to work in the lives of each of us. 

In His Grace,

Paul Drazich 

Executive Director  

Turnabout Community Resource Center 

P. O. Box 31 

190 N. Union Street 

Russiaville, IN. 46979 

765-431-2686 

paul@turn-about.org
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